HOW TO DONATE TO THE NORTHWEST APICULTURE FUND FOR BEE RESEARCH, EXTENSION, AND EDUCATION

- Please make your check out to: OSU FOUNDATION
- On the memo line write:

The Northwest Apiculture Fund for Honey Bee Research, Extension, and Education

Mail your donation to:

Oregon State University Foundation 850 SW 35th St. Corvallis, OR 97333-4015

If you have any questions regarding details of the fund or how to donate, please contact Kenny Williams, Chairman of the OSBA's Endowment Fund, at (541) 456-2631.

IMPORTANT: DO NOT make your check out to Oregon State Beekeepers Association or Oregon State University or any other entity. Making your check out only as described above ensures that your donation is correctly applied to the Apiculture Endowment and not to any other program.